
Town of Chatham, 2020 
February 6, 2020 
Attendance: Jason Eastman, Micah Voter,Riley Pitman, Tricia Pitman, 
Alan Eastman, Bill Briggs 
 
Meeting called to order. 
Minutes for Januarywere accepted as written. 
Vouchers were signed. 
Mail: 
Boundary Annex form was signed indicating that there were no changes to the 
boundaries. 
Permit for an individual subsurface disposal system was accepted for 12 Toad Hill 
Road. 
The Gibson Center invited the Selectmen to attend a meeting. 
The Letter regarding the dam in South Chatham was just a cc. No need to do 
anything. 
The Bridge Report from the state was given to Alan Eastman to review. 
 
Dave Infinger asked about having a culvert put in on Beach Road. Alan Eastman 
will check in with Dave. 
Alan Eastman will check with the State Municipal Association about possibly 
posting the roads. There was a question about posting Barnes Road.  
 
Dave Emery quoted an amount of 1,600 to put in the trap door to the basement. 
All Selectmen were in favor of hiring Dave to put in the trap door. 
 
Suburban estimated 760 to hook up the generator to the propane. 
All Selectmen were in favor of having Suburban hook up the generator. 
 
The Selectman tabled working on the building use program. 
 
Micah Voter announced that he will not be running as a selectman this March. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made and seconded. 
Meeting Adjourned. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Patricia Pitman 


